From: Hannah Barker

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 9:03 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket Correspondence

Attachments: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000; Ten Year Site Plan

Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20220000.

Hannah E. Branum

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6004

From: naturecoastjoe@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joseph Murphy

<naturecoastjoe@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 9:00 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr. Joseph Murphy
34413 Orchid Pkwy Ridge Manor, FL 33523-8856 naturecoastjoe@aol.com

From: sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Adams

<sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:45 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Dr. Sandra Adams
6746 E Bay Blvd Navarre, FL 32566-8002
sladamsphd@flgrn.com

From: irishengin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronald Sonesen

<irishengin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 8:36 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mr Ronald Sonesen 8540 SW 90th Pl Ocala, FL 34481-9302 irishengin@aol.com

From: joeziem22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Ziemian <joeziem22

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:26 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mrs. Barbara Ziemian
14701 Fair Haven Rd Fort Myers, FL 33908-1634 joeziem22@wmconnect.com

From: john@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Yost

<john@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:28 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,
Mr John Yost
1505 Big Creek Cv Niceville, FL 32578-1509 john@yost-associates.com

From: robertposch323@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Posch <robertposch323

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 8:19 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Posch

1612 Pepper Grass Ct Orlando, FL 32825-8902 robertposch323@gmail.com

From: brianheidbreder1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Heidbreder

<bri>drianheidbreder1@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 8:57 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Brian Heidbreder

3661 Palmetto Ave Apt 4 Miami, FL 33133-6236 brianheidbreder1@yahoo.com

From: dalencon1020@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ivanna Dalencon <dalencon1020

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:47 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable.

Families like mine are having to make choices between paying our utility bills and paying for food. It's horrifying that FPL wants to increase rates even more than they have this past year alone, and for such a ridiculous reason too. Please don't let FPL continue to hurt Floridian families like this.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Ivanna Dalencon

1416 N 59th Ter Hollywood, FL 33021-4547 dalencon1020@gmail.com

From: jjwaters101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janice Waters < jjwaters101

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:43 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Ms. Janice Waters

207 Ariola Dr Pensacola Beach, FL 32561-2103 jjwaters101@gmail.com

From: teamstables06@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leah Stables <teamstables06

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 8:57 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Clark

Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark,

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months.

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. Sincerely,

Sincerely, Mrs Leah Stables 110 Bailey St San Mateo, FL 32187-2401 teamstables06@gmail.com